
REPLY TO: PORT DIRECTOR OF CUSTOMS, 423 CANAL STREET, ROOM 245, NEW ORLEANS, LOUISIANA 70130-2341

Notice to the Service Port of New Orleans Trade Community
Date
:

September 10, 2003 No.: 03-033

SUBJECT:  CLOSURE OF MARBLE HALL – THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 11, 2003

Effective Monday, September 8, 2003, all business activities routinely handled in Marble Hall
will be transferred to Room 246.  For your convenience, the clock and brokers’ trays normally
used by the Trade for pick up/drop off will be temporarily relocated to Room 246.  Room 246
will be open from 8:30 AM to 5:00 PM.

The clock and brokers’ trays will be returned to Marble Hall on Friday, September 12, 2003.  We
apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you.

If you have any questions, please contact Diania Willette, Supervisory Entry Specialist at
670-2302.

Eileen Jackson Shaw
Acting Port Director
Customs and Border Protection


